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Appeal of Jeff and Angela Polacek to a Vacant Building Registration Fee at 306 ONEIDA STREET.

Complete remodel with permitted work. We maintain the property. The renovation will take a few extra months.
We contacted City of St. Paul in mid-September and were told today to file this appeal instead of the 2 month
extension they could give.

October 14, 2013

Matt Dornfeld

[Enter Legislative Hearing Staff Comments and Questions for Department Staff]

WHEREAS, in the matter of Appeal of Jeff and Angela Polacek to a Vacant Building Registration Fee at 306
ONEIDA STREET, the Legislative Hearing Officer has reviewed the appeal and considered the testimony of
City staff and the appellant; and

WHEREAS, the Legislative Hearing Officer recommends that the City Council [recommendation]; Now,
Therefore, Be It

RESOLVED, that the Saint Paul City Council hereby accepts and adopts the Legislative Hearing Officer's
recommendation in this matter.

City of Saint Paul Printed on 5/18/2024Page 1 of 1

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

